
 

 

 بسم االله الرحمن الرحیم
In the Name of Allah most Beneficent most Merciful 

 

[By the grace of Allah All-Mighty, we hope this message reaches you in the best of faith] 

 
 
HIC Letter to Harford County Residents upon COVID-19 | 4.2020 
 

Our nation is dealing with challenging times in combating the COVID-19 global pandemic.  
The Harford Islamic Center (HIC) Board of Directors wants to assure you that the community’s health 
and well-being is our top priority.  We are taking all the necessary precautions to help safeguard you and 
your family. 

 

HIC is fully adhering to regulations stated by Maryland Governor Larry Hogan regarding social distancing 
and canceling gatherings of 10 or more. As you may know by now, we have suspended all HIC activities 
until further notice and our team is closely monitoring all developments.  

 

Maryland currently has a ‘Stay At Home’ order in place that is enforceable by law.  This requires people 
to stay at home except for essential work and tasks such as grocery shopping and seeking medical 
attention.  We encourage you to follow along on developments and stay up -to-date on the latest 
announcements, Executive Orders and recommendations from the Governor’s Office at: 
Https://governor.maryland.gov/coronavirus/​.  ​In this time of need; we hope you will consider donating 
generously via our donation page​ ​(hic-md.org/donate​) ​so that we are able to meet the current 
increased need of the less fortunate in Harford County.  

 

Going forward; we wanted to continue in our efforts and responsibility of having an open channel of 
communication and remind you that we are here to help for any of your needs. If anyone is experiencing 
any illness, hardship, anxiety, shortage of basic needs or simply wants more information, please reach 
out to us at ​info@hic-md.org​.  

 

https://governor.maryland.gov/coronavirus/
mailto:info@hic-md.org


We have strong faith in Allah (swt) (God) that together we will overcome this latest threat to humanity, 
insha’Allah.  The HIC board sincerely wishes the best for you and your families, our country and all of 
humanity.    Be safe, be strong, be steadfast and continue to support one another and may Allah (swt) 
lift this tribulation and make matters easy for us all.  God bless.  

 

 

HIC Management 


